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** Important Information to Retirees Regarding Payments/Auto Withdrawal **
Dear Retiree,

Racine County requires one of two options for payment of your retiree United HealthCare health and dental premiums or Delta Dental dental premiums.  You may choose to: (1) make a one-time annual payment of the entire invoice or (2) have your premiums withdrawn from your savings or checking account monthly.
OPTION 1

The one-time annual payment is due by December 31st of this year. Checks need to be made payable to The Racine County Treasurer and should be mailed to the Racine County Finance Department, 730 Wisconsin Avenue, Racine, WI 53403.

OPTION 2

The Monthly Automatic Payment Plan:
· Helps meet your payment commitment in a convenient and timely manner, even if you’re on vacation or out of town

· It saves postage and time – fewer checks to write

· Proof of payment will appear on your bank statement
· Avoids termination of coverage if payment is received late

· Any insufficient funds from your account will result in a $25 late fee charge

· You authorize monthly payments to be made from your checking or savings account by completing the Automatic Withdrawal Authorization Agreement
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this program, please feel free to contact Ani LaFave at 262-636-3980 or ani.lafave@racinecounty.com.
